
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Parent and Staff Choir 
 
For the second half of the autumn term I will be offering to teach an adult choir. Anybody can come 
along to sing, Mums, Dads, Grannies, Granddads, Aunties, Uncles….pretty much any adult that has a 
connection with our school who is interested and wants to sing. You do not need to be able to read 
music or to have sung in a choir, you just need to enjoy singing. 
  
We will be rehearsing in the school hall after Performing Arts club on Monday evenings, 4:30pm-
5:30pm. 
 
If you want to come, but have issues with childcare, FOPs have kindly agreed to fund a childcare room, 
so the children will be well looked after by a member of staff, while we sing! 
 
If you are interested in joining the Pondhu Adult Choir, please return the slip at the bottom of this 
letter. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate in contacting me. 
Yours sincerely 
Rebekah Bailey 
 
Music Subject Leader 
 

 
I am interested in joining the adult choir. 
 
_________________________________ Your name  
 
 
__________________________________ Name of child in school  
 
 
_________________________________ Your relationship to child in school 
 
______________ Child’s Class 
 


